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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

MELBOURNE, 19 AUGUST 2024  

Helloworld Travel Limited FY24 Results Webinar 

 

Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO, ‘Helloworld’), a leading Australian & New Zealand travel 
distribution company, advises that its full year results for the period ending 30 June 2024 (FY24) 
will be released to the ASX on Tuesday, 27 August 2024. 

 

Results webinar 

Helloworld’s CEO & Managing Director Andrew Burnes, AO and CFO Mike Smith will host a 
webinar to discuss the results on Tuesday, 27 August at 11:00am (AEST).  

Please note, the webinar will be recorded and a copy will be made available on Helloworld’s 
website shortly after it is completed. 

 

Webinar link: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vv8uWeesQ2GKRwhQ4R5qmQ  

Investors can submit questions prior to the webinar to sam@nwrcommunications.com.au or do so 

via the Q&A function during the webinar.  

 

 

 

Andrew Burnes, AO 

Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director 

 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board.  

 

- ENDS - 

 

 

INVESTOR CONTACT:      

Mike Smith 

Chief Financial Officer      

Helloworld Travel Limited 

+ 61 3 9867 9600 

mike.smith@helloworld.com.au  
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About Helloworld Travel Limited 

• Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian & New Zealand travel distribution 

company, comprising retail leisure travel and business travel networks, travel broker networks, 

destination management services (inbound), air ticket consolidation, tourism transport 

operations, wholesale travel services, online operations, and event-based freight operations, 

all supported by world class proprietary and non-proprietary distribution systems. 

• HLO businesses have over 900 staff located in Australia, New Zealand, Fiji and Greece, and 

over 2,700 members of its travel agency and broker networks in Australia and New Zealand. 

• Helloworld Travel is a proud sponsor of the School of St Jude in Tanzania. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


